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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

  

Welcome to the new school year. We hope you all had a great summer & 

that the children are all refreshed, ready for another year of learning. 

Welcome too, to all our new starters and their families. We look forward to 

getting to know you all over the course of the next few months. 

School Uniform 

The children all look really smart in their uniforms. Inevitably 

children misplace/lose items of clothing. Please ensure clothing is 

named so that any items can be easitly be reunited with their 

owners. 

  

 

ATTENDANCE 

A gentle reminder that regular attendance at school is vital. As usual, 

we will report attendance each week on Snippets and you will be kept 

updated on your child’s attendance at least twice a year. 

For further information our attendance policy can be viewed on our 

website under ‘Key Information’ – ‘Policies’. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 
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A few key dates… 

 
Please notes that some dates may be subject to change. 

 
Monday 15th September 

• Apple and Willow class meet and greet – 2.30pm * 

 

Tuesday 16th September 

• KS2 meet and greet 2.30pm * 

 

  * These are opportunities to meet your child’s class teacher and gather key information about 

the year ahead. 

 

 

Friday 17th October 

• Black History Day 

 

Thursday 23rd October 

• Open Evening for new admissions in September 2026 

                            

Friday 24th October  

• School closes for half-term 

 

Monday 3rd November 

• Staff training day 

 

Tuesday 4th Novermber 

• School reopens 

 

Wednesday 5th November  

• Parent’s Evening 3.30 – 5.30 

 

Thursday 6th November 

• Parent’s Evening 3.30 – 6.30 

 

 

Communication 

The majority of communication will come via Snippets on a weekly basis. Other 

information may be sent by e-mail, text or via google classrooms. 

Please ensure that any communication from yourselves goes to the admin e-mail or 

Mrs Chappell’s e-mail (unless it is related to Special Educational needs, which should 

go to Mrs Taylor). 

Please do not e-mail class teachers directly unless you are responding to an e-mail 

directly from them. 

Many thanks for your support. 
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